
 
London Borough of Islington 

 
LICENSING REGULATORY COMMITTEE – 12 SEPTEMBER 2006 

 
 
Non-exempt minutes of the additional meeting of the Licensing Regulatory Committee 
held at the Town Hall, Upper Street, London N1 2UD, on 12 September 2006, at 2.30 pm. 
 
Present: Councillors:   Joan Coupland, Fiona Dunlop (Chair) and Stefan Kasprzyk 
 

 
Councillor Fiona Dunlop in the Chair 

 
 

014 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE (Item A1)  
 Received from Councillor Chowdury.  
   

015 DECLARATION OF SUBSTITUTE MEMBERS (Item A2)  
 Councillor Joan Coupland for Councillor Chowdhury.  
   
016 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST (Item A3)  
 None.  
   
017 MINUTES  (Item A4)  
   
 RESOLVED:  
 (a)    That the minutes of the meetings held on 27 June and 13 July 2006 be 

confirmed as correct records and the Chair authorised to sign them. 
 

 (b)    That, with regard to minute 013(b) and in the light of further information 
relating to consideration of associated matters by the East Area Committee, 
the Committee agree to review the designations for street trading as soon as 
practicable and that pending that review, the temporary licences remain in 
force. 

 

 (c)    That an additional meeting of the Committee be convened for the purpose 
of that review. 

 

   
018 APPLICATION FOR A TRACK BETTING LICENCE BY ARSENAL 

FOOTBALL CLUB PLC (Item B1)
 

 It was noted that, in accordance with the legislation, the licence would last for a 
period of 7 years expiring in 2013. 
 

 

 RESOLVED:  
 That a licence be granted to Arsenal Football Club plc, for a period of 7 years, 

in order to permit the provision of betting facilities at the Emirates Stadium. 
 

   
 Reason  
 During the period of the existing and preceding licences at Highbury Stadium, 

no problems have come to light that would give reason to refuse the 
application. In addition, there have been no objections to the current 
application for a licence. 

 

   



   
   
 The meeting closed at  2.37pm  
   
   
   
   
 CHAIR  
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